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Asthe Author and Proponent of BOF Proposal 93:

On: January 15^^, 2016

i request that my proposal (93) to establish an In-River Goal of 95,000 Chinook be withdrawn
from further consideration, provide:

The amendments to the Kuskokwim Salmon Management Plan discus^with the "Kuskok™
BOF Sub Committee" and the Department are accepted by the BOF.

I wish to thank the Board and the Department, in particular the Kuskokwim Staff for their
assistance and willingness to resolve this issue.

Regards,

/s/ Daniel D Gillikin

Dan Gillikin

Native Village of Napaimute


